
Oliver Hoban

From:
Sent: 30 November 2023 10:29
To: Oliver Hoban
Subject: RE: 4/23/2333/0F1 - 8 THIRLMERE CLOSE, MILLOM

CAUTION: External email, think before you click!  
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Good morning Oli 
 
Following the town council meeƟng last night I write to confirm that Millom Town Council have no objecƟons in 
principle to this applicaƟon 
 
Regards 
 


